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When he [the devil] speaketh a lie, he 

speaketh of his own: for he is a liar, and 

the father of it. - John 8:44  

  

There are many lies going around today. 

Lies about what the Word really says, lies 

that we believe about our mates and 

relationships, lies that deceive us.  That is 

why it is so important to stay reading, 

meditating, and pray-reading the Bible.  It is 

absolute truth and we can put our hope, faith 

and trust in it. The Bible says that the Holy

Spirit is the "spirit of truth".  Jesus says, 

am the Way, the Truth, and the Life

your eyes focused on the Word!  

bring you victory for every situation.

 

Ready for Spring & Summer? 

Today is May 1st and we got 3" of snow in 

Colorado Springs!   But, it is just one of the 

usual "spring" snows that does not stay 

long! We are glad to be home for awhile!

  We spent most of April traveling

were in KS, MO, IL, TN, FL, and all the 

states between driving back to CO.  We 

came home by the southern route 

have had some lovely warm days.  The trip 

was a combination of visiting family, 

ministry and a few days of R&R in Panama 

Beach, Florida - overlooking the ocean.
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Chattanooga, TN - April 19

ministered a seminar at Hamilton Life 

Church.  We stayed with Art & Lynda 

Rousseau (they used to live in Woodland 

Park, CO).  The church has a new pastor.

We have had the joy of ministering at this 

church several years in a row and really 

enjoyed seeing familiar faces as well as 

some new young couples.  

   
 

Green Mountain Falls, CO 

The marriage & family pastors Tim & Meg 

Britton invited us to teach at 

Church for a one day seminar.  We actually 

team-taught with them and their assistant 

leaders.  It was a really fun day beginning 

with the men's fellowship group providing 

us with a huge delicious breakfast.  The 

meetings were entitled "Two Become One".

We taught about what it means to become 

one-flesh in all three areas of spirit, soul and 

body.  The other couples  talked about what 

it means to have a "covenant" marriage, 

importance of forgiveness, prayer, and using 

the Holy Spirit "gifts" in your relationship.

We also taught on the importance of 

knowing who you are in Christ and 

identifying lies that come against the 

knowledge of the Word. 
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Mountain Top Marriage Colorado 

Advisory Board Meeting  May 4, 2013 

MTM is actually submitted to a CO advisory 

board made up of 5 couples as well as our 

original KS board made up of 6 couples.  

So, 12 couples,  (including us)  are 

responsible for decisions and ideas for our 

ministry.  We are blessed to have such great 

support.  Of the 12 couples, five of them are 

pastors. 

 

May 17 & 18 - Woodland Park, CO - 

Sanctuary Lodge Retreat   
The lodge on Andrew Wommack's property 

has been unavailable to us the past few 

months because of construction of his new 

Bible College on his property.  But, we were 

able to secure a weekend in May.  The lodge 

bedrooms are full, but there is still room for 

overflow couples to come for the teaching. 

If you are interested, call Rose at 719-649-

7373. 

 

Annual Rocky Mountain Retreat - May 

27-31st in Estes Park, CO. 

As most of you know, this is our favorite 

retreat that we teach.  Besides Estes Park 

being one of the most beautiful places on 

earth, this retreat always results in 

wonderful miracles and great testimonies 

from all the couples that attend.  If you have 

never been able to experience it - make 

plans to do so!  Jeff & Darlene Lyon will 

once again be doing the special music.  The 

deadline for registration is today, but we 

could "possibly" squeeze in one more 

couple.  So, call.  There is even still 

scholarship money available - if finances are 

a hindrance. 

------------------------------------------------------ 

www.mountaintopmarriages.org 

thetravers@mountaintopmarriages.org 

 

            
We go inside RMNP for some teachings 

 

 

We are still working on our "summer" 

itinerary.  There are many options and lots 

of activities from which to choose.   

 

The Ozark Mountain Retreat in Branson, 

MO  will begin Aug. 30- Sept. 2nd this 

year and we are presently taking 

reservations for it. Call:  719-471-9072 or  

e-mail us!  It fills up fast. 

 

Other scheduled meetings for fall: 

 

September 19th -Charis Bible College class  

 

October 11 & 12 - Colorado Springs MTM 

weekend -  place to  be announced 

 

Oct 17-28 - MTM Missions outreach to 

Taiwan 

 

Nov. 17-24 - Cross Points Missions  

Conference 

 

------------------------------------------------------

KEEP CLIMBING, 

Roger & Laureen Traver,  MTM 
 

 
  

 



 


